oS
Board Directors
Kimberley Region Boab

Health Services

Boab Health Services is a not-for-profit primary health
care organisation servicing remote communities and
town centres across the Kimberley.

Boab is seeking directors with a strong business
strategic focus to help meet organisational challenges
of the future.

Experience in governance and management of
community, health care and /or not for profit or
commercial organisations would be an advantage.
Local community members and Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islanders are strongly encouraged to apply.

Applications Close: COB 6/05/24.
Applications should be attentioned to the Chair and
emailed to: ceo@boabhealth.com.au

For more information and an application form, visit our
website www.boabhealth.com.au or use the QR code
below.

Bonafide applicants are strongly encouraged to phone
Kristina Koenig, Joint Chair of the Board on
0450 624 969, or Matt Burrows, CEO on 0448 568 439.

Scan the QR code with your
phone’s camera and tap the

pop-up to open the link.



